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I heard there have been new regulations proposed concerning Forex Trading in the US, I just want
you to be aware that these changes will affect in a negative way to thousands of people making a
living out of this market, directly or indirectly.
I trust this Commission will make a deep analysis of the consequences that these regulations
will have on the American Economy before they are applied.

Regards,

Carlos M.
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